
September 20, 2018

To All Jane Addams Parents, Teachers, and Staff, 

Welcome back!  We are excited to start a new school year and hope to make it a successful and          
memorable experience for all of our students.  The PTO is dedicated to improving the educational          
experience of all Jane Addams students by providing various resources and plenty of family fun!  

We need your help!  Your ideas and talents are needed to make this a success. Please consider joining 
the Jane Addams School PTO. If you would like to know more about this group, come on out on 
Thursday, October 4, 2018 from 4:30 to 5:30 in the lunchroom (please park in the side lot nearest the 
lunchroom).  You can meet some of the teachers and other parents who share the goal of wanting to 
make school a successful  experience for their children.  We will be planning events like Fall Fest and a 
Holiday party as well as setting up regular monthly meetings for you to have a chance to share your ideas.    

We hope to see you there!

Sincerely,

Jane Addams PTO 

****There will be a gift card raffle for those in attendance.  Parents that attend will earn 
their child(ren) a free out of uniform pass!****
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